
Dear Team, 
 
Thankyou for providing access to the improvement works plans for Benton Rd. 
 
As the owners of (Redacted), we are in favour of the proposed development, but we 
would like the following points to be raised at the upcoming meeting on the 14th 
June, as follows: 
 

1. Our property, (Redacted), sits behind (Redacted), as shown on the attached 
sketch, and we request that it be added to the proposed plans. 

2. We are planning to construct a new main driveway at the location of the red 
‘X’, shown on the attached sketch. At this stage, we are planning to complete 
the works before the proposed road works commence. We would like the 
proposed driveway to be included on the plans, if possible, so as to ensure 
any remedial works to the new driveway are included in the contract with the 
road constructor. We are able to provide a design drawing of the proposed 
driveway if required. 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 


